Dear Parents,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Heath Screenings (vision, height, weight, and hearing) will be conducted on Thursday, October 6, 2016 at Trinity Oaks Elementary School. Florida statutes require the following screenings.
· Kindergarten: Vision and Hearing
· First Grade: Vision, Ht/Wt/BMI, and Hearing
· Third Grade: Vision and Ht/Wt/BMI
· New Students to grades 2,4, & 5: Vision and Hearing

You will be notified of the vision screening only if medical follow up is necessary.
These screenings do not replace regular heath care and check ups. If you do not want your child to participate in the screening, you must send a written request for exclusion at least one week before the screening date listed above.

If your child wears glasses please make sure that they bring them to school on that date. You may also visit the following web site to calculate your child’s body mass index; http://apps.nccd.cdc.gov/dnpabmi/calculator.aspx


Thank you for your cooperation.
Respectfully,
Jennifer Morris, RN
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